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The Department of Accountancy organized a Summer Graduation Party for the
2025 Summer graduates of the Master of Arts in International Accounting (MAIA)
programme and Master of Science in Professional Accounting and Corporate
Governance (MScPACG) programme on 8 August 2025. This gathering provided faculty
and students with opportunities to bond and facilitated the graduates’ development of
an alumni network.

Prof. Stephen Sun, Programme Leader of MAIA, and Dr. Jennice Lam, Associate
Programme Leader of MAIA and MScPACG, extended their congratulations to the
graduates. Prof. Chen Yangyang, Head of the Department of Accountancy, offered
words of wisdom and encouragement, encouraging graduates to apply what they have
learned to contribute positively to the accounting profession and to society at large. The
graduates enjoyed spending time with the Department’s faculty and teaching staff.
They received valuable advice from faculty members and shared memories and
experiences with their fellow classmates. Once again, we congratulate the graduates
and wish them the best in their future endeavours.
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